Mark Smith to Give Opening
Keynote at InvestorIntel’s
6th
Annual
Cleantech
&
Technology Metals Summit
Mr. Smith to Speak on the Global Lightweighting Revolution and
Growing Demand for Certain Metals, Alloys, and Advanced
Materials
April 24, 2017 – Largo Resources Ltd. (TSX: LGO) (OTCQB:
LGORF) and NioCorp Developments Ltd. (TSX: NB; OTCQX: NIOBF;
and FSE: BR3) are pleased to announce that they will be
jointly presenting at InvestorIntel’s 6th Annual Cleantech &
Technology Metals Summit (CTMS2017.com | @CTMS2017)
Mark A. Smith, CEO of both Largo and NioCorp, will discuss how
growing demand for lighter-weight surface and air
transportation systems will drive increased demand for
strategic metals such Vanadium, Niobium, Scandium, Titanium,
and high-performance alloys made with these and other metals.
Mr. Smith will give the opening keynote presentation of the
two-day conference, starting at 8:40 a.m. ET on Monday, May
15th.
“I believe that we will see a continuing acceleration in the
global effort to produce lighter-weight surface and air
transportation systems so that ever-stricter air emissions,
fuel economy, and other environmental standards can be met,”
said Mr. Smith. “Pick your molecule of concern – carbon
dioxide, methane, nitrogen oxides, volatile organic compounds
– lightweighting transportation systems can deliver large
emissions reductions relatively quickly. I see this paradigm
shift accelerating in the years ahead, which should help drive

demand for a variety of metals and alloys and other advanced
materials that reduce mass in these systems.”
Featuring some of the most impressive market movers in the
cleantech and technology metals sector, #CTMS2017 is scheduled
for Monday, May 15th and Tuesday, May 16th at the Omni King
Edward Hotel in Toronto, Canada located at 37 King St. East.
InvestorIntel Corp. CEO Tracy Weslosky commented: “The
selection of Mark A. Smith as the keynote speaker for what
will be our most powerful summit to date was inevitable in
lieu of his exceptional professional career and leadership in
the strategic material sector. A visionary, entrepreneur and
CEO for both Largo Resources Ltd. and NioCorp Developments
Ltd. — Mark will provide an overview on the increasing demand
for technology metals such as Vanadium, Niobium, Scandium and
Titanium and their impact on the global cleantech industry.
Kicking off our 2-day annual investor event on Monday, May 15th
and Tuesday, May 16th we believe CTMS2017 will be our best year
yet!”
InvestorIntel, a leading online source of independent investor
information, promises at this years Cleantech & Technology
Metals Summit to reveal through InvestorIntel’s EU Editor,
Christopher Ecclestone – the next big thing. Intended to
provide a strong venue for dialogue and debate from industry
leaders

and

the

investment

community,

the

Cleantech

&

Technology Metals Summit is being held on Monday, May 15th and
Tuesday, May 16 th from 8AM – 6PM. Located at the Omni King
Edward Hotel on 37 King St. East in Toronto, Ontario – Canada,
to register as a delegate, go to InvestorIntelSummit.com or
CTMS2017.com.
About #CTMS2017: From electric vehicles to technologies that
are changing the world, #CTMS2017 promises to be the #1 source
for debate and dialogue for industry and investors alike
looking for the next big thing. Cobalt, Lithium, Graphite,

Niobium, Vanadium, Scandium, Manganese or the next Super Metal
— #CTMS2017 has 2 dozen presenters and 10 panels filled with
international experts over a 2-day intense summit that will
leave you with the most exciting review of global equities
focused on strategic materials, critical metals and the
associated technologies that impact the world.
Engage in the off-the grid, on-the-grid debate; lithium vs
graphite demand in the battle of the batteries; what about
conflict minerals; and is cobalt the real deal – engage with
the best and attend InvestorIntel’s 6th Annual Cleantech &
Technology Metals Summit being held on Monday, May 15th and
Tuesday, May 16th from 8AM – 6PM at the Omni King Edward Hotel
on 37 King St. East in Toronto, Canada (CTMS2017.com).
Delegate Passes: To secure a 2-day InvestorIntel’s 6th Annual
Cleantech & Technology Metals Summit delegates pass (includes
lunches/reception) for Monday, May 15th and Tuesday, May 16th
from 8AM – 6PM (EST), click on the following link:
http://bit.ly/2p2lC3k
#CTMS
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For

more

information

on

InvestorIntel’s 6 th Annual Cleantech & Technology Metals,
please contact us at +1 647 345 5486 or email
info@investorintel.com. For regular updates on the Cleantech &
Technology Metals Summit, please go to CTMS2017.com or follow
us on twitter @CTMS2017.

